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Hochschule Karlsruhe - Technik und Wirtschaft




Invitation for the International Evening

Dear fellow student,

On Tuesday, 25th April we are holding the international evening for this semester as every year. The event starts at 7.30 pm at the asta in the building ‘A’. 


WE ARE PROUD TO INVITE YOU TO THIS EVENT!
We invite you to a dinner including drinks and look forward to a pleasant evening together!

For our organization we need to know how many guests will be coming to the event. Therefore you should let us know in time, if you will be attending. You can register for the event on the list, published on the ASTA board (building ‘A’) or send us a mail to ausland%asta-hs.ka@gmx.de. If you like to do so, you can present us something from your native country such as livemusic, folkdance or other things. We will give you the chance to perform this, after the dinner. 

We also invite you to the International Cinema at the “Großen Hörsaal Elektrotechnik” in the Li-Building on the 26th April. The film starts at 8 pm.

We look forward to meetting you at this event!

Your ASTA-Auslandreferat
